
 

 

 

 
May 17, 2017 

  
 
 
Log Cabin Democrat 
1058 Front Street 
Conway, AR 72032 
  
Please publish the following notice on Friday, May 19, 2017 furnish one proof of publication to 
Jamie Brice at the Mayor's Office of the City of Conway. 
  

"Notice" 
 
The City of Conway is accepting Request for Proposals from qualified financial service 

institutions for the provision of Procurement Card Services for the City of Conway. Bidders are 

invited to obtain documents on the City of Conway Website www.cityofconway.org or by contacting 

Jamie Brice, Purchasing Manager via phone 501-358-6810 or email Jamie.brice@cityofconway.org.  

 

Interested financial institutions should submit five (5) copies of their statement of 

qualifications in a sealed envelope labeled ‘Procurement Cards’ in the lower left hand corner 

by 2:00pm (CST) on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 to the Purchasing Office, City of Conway, 

1201 Oak Street, Conway, AR 72032. 
 
 
The City of Conway reserves the right to reject any and all submittals received or any 

portions thereof. The City of Conway is an equal opportunity employer. 

 
Bart Castleberry 
Mayor, City of Conway          

http://www.cityofconway.org/
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